From: Nielson, Matt 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 1:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Nielson, Matt
Subject: Reporting

Steve,

I wanted to report to Ethics of my activity last week in attending the EXPO CHGO opening preview event at Navy Pier on Thursday, 9/18.  While invited, I did not stay for any of the VIP activities that evening.  The value of attending for one-day to view the exhibitor/gallery spaces is $20.00.  Please let me know if anything further is needed.

Thank you,

Matt Nielson

Matthew J. Nielson | Deputy Commissioner

Cultural Planning and Operations Division

